Dear Year 6,

Year 7 seems like a massive leap: new school, new rules and new teachers, but it’s really not that bad. It’s a chance to meet new friends and experience new lessons including a new language (e.g. Spanish and French). If you are worried about getting lost Thorp Academy is easily set out with English, Humanities (History and Geography), languages and a lesson called Life Skills. Art and music are near each other and in the STEM block there is Maths, Science, Computer Science and DT (Design Technology).

New Subjects are nothing to worry about some of them are now one of my favourite lessons! 
Life Skills is a lesson where you discuss laws, healthy living and your future.
Computer Science you might have done a few times before but now you’ll do it every week. The teachers will help you learn how to program and use the schools main way of doing work on Google Chrome.
D&T stands for Design Technology this lesson will change most terms, a few examples of the things you’ll do are:
Food Technology (cooking)
Wood works
Fabric work, and others

Maybe instead of having the same teacher for each lesson you have one or two teachers for everything. This sounds annoying but it’s really not because that means they will be more specialised in the subject meaning you’ll learn more! Lessons are one hour long and you have five a day with a break for fifteen minutes and a half hour lunch. 

All these new things will help you get through GCSE and if you have any problems the teachers will help and same with homework. There is a club called achievement club which is held in the library where you can catch up on homework and teachers can come and help you.

The after school clubs are really good and are all free. There is a whole new range of different activities that you might not cover in lessons like: netball, football, science club, climbing, trampolining, basketball and more. 
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We hope you come to Thorp Academy and this has helped with your decision! 

By Maddie and Esmay, 
Year 7 aged 11 and 12



